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To whom it may concern 
  
I am writing to oppose the "Stronger Futures Legilation" 
  
In consultation with many communities in the Northern Territory the overwhelming response from the 
aboriginal people is that the intervention has belittled them, has not achieved any real change for the better 
in their living conditions and most concerning of all is the lack of real consultation by the Govt with the 
local people. 
 In the 2 volumes "This is what we said" 2010 and "Walk with us"2011 the aboriginal people in NT have 
clearly stated the injustice of the continuing intervention into their land and lives. 
  
When are we ever going to learn to listen to and value the voice of Aboriginal people through taking time to 
hear what they have to say. 
  
Judy Janssen 




